
November 20, 2003

Mr. John Pfeiffer
Program Analyst, Energy Branch
Office of Management and Budget
New Executive Office Building
725 17th Street, N.W., Room 8025
Washington, DC  20503

Dear Mr. Pfeiffer:

As you are aware, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission is developing a new strategic plan
for FY 2004 - 2009 to replace its existing strategic plan.  As part of this process, we are
consulting with the Office of Management and Budget and requesting stakeholder comments
on our draft FY 2004 - 2009 Strategic Plan by December 31, 2003.

Enclosed are three copies of the draft NRC FY 2004 - 2009 Strategic Plan.  This Plan better
aligns our goals with our mission and strategic objective to “enable the use and management of
radioactive materials and nuclear fuels for beneficial purposes in a manner that (1) protects the
public health and safety and the environment; (2) promotes the security of our nation; and (3)
provides for regulatory actions that are effective, efficient, and open.”  It does not represent a
fundamental change in the agency’s mission.

The draft Strategic Plan, as well as the ability to provide comments electronically, are available
on the NRC web site at http://www.nrc.gov.  The Commission will consider stakeholder
comments in finalizing its FY 2004 - 2009 Strategic Plan.  If you have any questions, please
contact me at (301) 415-7322 or Les Barnett at (301) 415-7540.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Jesse L. Funches
Chief Financial Officer

Enclosure:  As stated
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